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To: KALB News 

 

The Louisiana City Marshal & Constable Association held its 57th Annual Conference 

April 11 through April 13, 2019 in Shreveport, Louisiana with over 175 in attendance. 

The Louisiana City Marshal & Constable Association was formed in 1962 to promote 

cooperation among all City Court Marshals and City Court Constables in the State of 

Louisiana.  Pineville City Marshal Sarah Smith was elected 2019/2020 State 

Treasurer/Secretary of the association.  The Pineville Marshal Office also brought home 

the following awards:  Second Place- Sharpshooter Classification–Chief Deputy Tim 

Stanley; First Place- Marksman/Reserve Deputy Classification- Deputy Logan Lyons.  
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